Parents,
The Lady Mustangs won their quarter-final game vs. Central Plains! They
advance to the semifinal game on Friday, then hopefully the championship game

on Saturday!

Here are the links to sign up your student to ride the pep bus for each game.

Semifinal Game Pep Bus Sign-up - Friday

Championship Game Pep Bus Sign-up - Saturday

*If we do not win the semifinal game on Friday, a pep bus is not available for the
3rd place game, because a driver would not be available for a 4:00 a.m.
departure.

We must have at least 15 riders for each date. This is only for students in grades
7-12.

Deadline to sign up is 12:00 p.m. on Thursday, March 9.

If you have questions, please email clackey@usd111.org.
Thank you.


https://forms.gle/vYujH4CsPb7Vnt6C8
https://forms.gle/SiPDPTJm1tLaH4W78

